
  

 
Safeguarding Newsletter 

Autumn 2019 edition 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

This term, we have had a practice fire drill and a practice lockdown procedure. Every time we have drills, 
we ALWAYS review them and evaluate them to ensure that we get better, so should a real crisis ever occur, 
we are best prepared to manage it.  

Please take some time to read the issues in this newsletter surrounding safeguarding in schools. We have 
regular training in school, so staff are aware of all of the issues in this newsletter, but it is important that 
you as parents/carers are also aware.  

As always, if you have any concerns or suggestions on how we can make our school a safer and happier 
place, please do let me know.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs. Linley  

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


